Holtom, Jonathan

From: Waters, Glenn D. [GDWATERS@southernco.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2004 8:10 AM

To: Holtom, Jonathan

Cc: Boyd, Kenneth W.; Herrin, W. Danny (SCSB); Vick, James O.; garyp@hgslaw.com
Subject: Withdrawal of August NOx Average Plan

As per our recent discussion, please withdraw Gulf Power's request for implementation of the System
- NOx Averaging Plan dated in August 2003. Please continue processing the December 2003 version
of the System NOx Averaging Plan. It is Gulf Power's understanding that the December 2003 plan is
considered "incomplete” pending a letter of certification from the System DR that all states involved in
the plan have approved the plan before Florida will act on Gulf's request. Gulf Power will be
submitting Title V renewal applications in April, 2004 and will coordinate the needed certification for
the acid rain section during this time period.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need further information on the Southern
System NOx Averaging Plan and implementation
in Florida. Thanks, Dwain

G. Dwain Waters,QEP ,

- Air Quality Programs Supervisor
Gulf Power Company

One Energy Place

Pensacola, Florida 32520-0328
Phone: (850) 444-6527

Cell: (850) 336-6527

Pager: (850) 469-4076
gdwaters@southernco.com




